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MEDIA RELEASE  

Friday 4th of November 2022 

 

AH&MRC has unveiled a new logo for 2023. 

The Aboriginal Health and Medical Research Council (AH&MRC) unveiled a new logo at their 

Annual General Meeting in October 2022, that aligns with the new vision and structure that 

the AH&MRC has embedded in the Strategic Plan for 2022 – 2025.  

This logo will take effect 1st of January 2023.  

The current logo represents twelve regions, whereas the new structure of the AH&MRC only 

has four regions.  The shape has also changed, from being the state of New South Wales 

(NSW), to a circle, to reflect that some of our programs and partnerships have now expanded 

beyond NSW.  

The new logo centres around AH&MRC as the middle unit and that represents a notion of 

gathering or meeting place. As the regions have all been divided into four, the logo shows 

that the AH&MRC reaches our eight sub-regions under the four regions which covers the 

state of NSW.  

The artwork for the new AH&MRC logo was created by artist and Kamilaroi woman Rhonda 

Sampson.  
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About AH&MRC:  

The Aboriginal Health and Medical Research Council (AH&MRC) assists Aboriginal 

Community Controlled Health Services (ACCHOs) across NSW to ensure they have access to 

an adequately resourced and skilled workforce to provide high-quality health care services 

for Aboriginal communities. 

Website: ahmrc.org.au  


